
Dear Church Family, 
 
On October 6, 2024, we at St. John’s will celebrate our 150th anniversary. As part of 
our celebration, there will be an updated photo directory that will be distributed on this 
commemorative day. 
 
Our church photo directory will not be complete without you, so we need YOU to 
be a part of this. Please help by having your picture taken. Everyone photographed 
will receive a complimentary 8 x 10 portrait and a directory. There is no obligation or 
pressure to purchase other photos, but you will have the opportunity to do so. Each 
session will take 45 to 60 minutes for the photography, and portrait previewing all in one 
trip.  
 
The dates reserved for us are weekdays, April 10-12, from 2 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., and 
Saturday, April 13, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
 
To schedule your photography appointment online, go to www.ucdir.com and click on 
“Photography Appointment Scheduling Login.” Then, enter wi323 in the “Church 
Code” field and enter photos in the “Church Password” field. (Note: Church Code 
and Password are case sensitive.)  
Or you can call the church office at 715-834-9571, and Genny will help you schedule 
your appointment. 
 
Online scheduling will not be available the weekends of March 17, 24 and 31, so we can 
have paper sign-ups at church on these Sundays.  
 
Also included is the St. John’s 150th Anniversary History Project that we would love for 
you to fill out and return to the church office by July 1. Or you can complete online at  
http://tinyurl.com/mtbr2b5x 

 
 

Thank you, 
 
Penny Erickson 
Sandy Huebscher 

http://tinyurl.com/mtbr2b5x

